ARMSTRONG WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION
P.O. BOX 155
HOLLAND, TEXAS 76534
254-657-2429

Re: Stage-1 Drought Warning Conditions

August 1%, 2022
Dear Customers,

Due to continuing drought conditions and complying with Armstrong Water
Supply Corporation Drought Contingency Policy and Drought Contingency Plan,
the Armstrong Water Supply Corporation is implementing Stage 1 Drought
Warning Conditions.

Stage 1 requests water customers to voluntarily limit the irrigation of landscaped
areas to Sundays and Thursdays for customers with a street address ending in an
even number (0,2,4,6 or 8), and locations without a street address, and Saturdays
and Wednesdays for water customers with a street address ending in an odd
number (1,3,5,7 or 9), and to irrigate landscapes only between the hours of
midnight and 10:00 a.m. and 8:00 p.m. to midnight on designated watering days.

Water customers are requested to practice water conservation and to minimize
or discontinue water use for non-essential purposes.

Stage 1 of the Drought Contingency Plan may be rescinded when all the
conditions have ceased to exist for a period of 90 consecutive days. Armstrong
Water Supply Corporation will notify its members, and as needed, the media, of
the termination of Stage 1 in the same manner of the notification of initiation of
Stage 1.




